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Ábaco Strategy, LLC Named as a Finalist for SECAF’s Prestigious Award 
 
March 27, 2023, Leesburg, VA – Ábaco Strategy, LLC (Ábaco) today announced that it was selected as a finalist for 
the 15th Annual Small and Emerging Contractors Advisory Forum (SECAF) Awards. Winners will be announced at the 
Awards Gala on Thursday, May 4, 2023. The event honors small and emerging government contractors and the 
players in the industry that rely on these businesses.  
 
Ábaco is a finalist for the Government Contractor of the Year, in the under $7.5 Million in Revenue category that 
recognizes companies that have shown a compelling and profound commitment to excellence in financial 
performance. 

 
“The SECAF Awards give us an opportunity to highlight the small and emerging contractors that are succeeding in 
our market; along with the people, in and out of government, that are driving our market to success,” said Mitchell 
Ross, Principal at Acquisition and Management, LLC, and Chair of the SECAF Board of Directors. “Ábaco exemplifies 
the successful journey that can result from a commitment to serving the public sector market.” 
 
“To be included as a finalized for the SECAF’s prestigious award is an honor,” said Estefania Arregui-Gomez, 
President and CEO of Ábaco. “We are grateful for our talented and dedicated workforce that goes the extra mile to 
provide quality products and services for our customers. It is this commitment from our staff and our customers 
that have resulted in our consistent growth. We look forward to many years of continued success working with the 
federal government.”   
 

# # # 
 

About Ábaco Strategy, LLC  
Ábaco is a professional services and information technology company with core competencies that include 
Program & Project Management, Acquisition Management, IT Business Governance & Compliance, Systems 
Engineering, and Records Management & Administrative Services Support. 
 
Ábaco founded in 2014, is an SBA-certified 8(a), SBA-certified Historically Underutilized Business Zone (HUBZone) 
small business, Economically Disadvantaged Woman-Owned Small Business (EDWOSB). 
 
About The 15th Annual SECAF Awards Gala 
The 15th Annual SECAF Awards Gala is the premier commemorative event honoring the small and emerging 
government contractors and the players in the ecosystem that rely on small business. The event will be held at the 
Awards Gala on Thursday, May 4, 2023. To register or for more information, visit here. 
 
About The Small and Emerging Contractors Advisory Forum 



For more than 20 years, the Small and Emerging Contractors Advisory Forum (SECAF) has empowered government 
contractors to scale and succeed.  SECAF is comprised of the senior leaders from active government contractors and 
established service providers. Members have access to the connections, events, education, tools and resources 
needed to stay on top of industry trends, win government contracts, and experience exponential growth. For more 
information, visit www.secaf.org 


